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Happy Holidays, OFWIM! 

 

As we gear up for another great year with OFWIM, I 
would like to welcome the newest members of the 
Executive CommitteeñAmy Ewing and Jay 
Kapalczynski.  Amy will be serving as Member-at-
Large and Jay as Treasurer.  Jay graciously accepted 
the Treasurer appointment after Justin Ray moved on 
from his position at Virginia Department of Game and 
Inland Fisheries (VA DGIF).  Amy and Jay both work 
for VA DGIF.  Welcome Amy and Jay! 

I would like to thank all the members who participated 
in the Conference Feedback Survey at this yearõs 
meeting.  Your feedback is tremendously helpful.  The 
Executive Committee has reviewed the survey results 
(thank you Jeanette for compiling those), and the most 
frequent comment was that you would like to see a 
greater amount of time allotted for talks to help 
facilitate with the transition time between 
presentations.  The conference planning committee is 
aware of the request and will be mindful of it as we 
plan for our 2015 meeting in Williamsburg, VA.  

Committees are the heart and soul of OFWIM and one 
of the best ways to get the most out of your OFWIM 

membership.  Participating in a committee gives you 
the chance to help shape the direction that OFWIM 
will take in the coming year.  Committee participation 
also helps you build and foster professional 
relationships with fellow OFWIM members 
throughout the year.  I strongly encourage everyone to 
join a committee, or even two committees.  This 
organization is what our members make it, so we need 
to hear your voice.  Most committees meet on a 
monthly basis for about an hour and the various 
committee tasks are divvied out among the group.  
Even with our busy schedules, most of us can find an 
hour a month to dedicate to a committee, so if youõve 
been thinking about joining a committee in the past, 
now is the time.  There are several committees to 
choose from, so please contact the chair of the 
committee(s) that interest you and help us plan for 
another outstanding year (see the section on 
Committee Chairs and members in this newsletter).   

I wish you all a relaxing holiday season filled with 
family and friends and I look forward to working with 
you in the New Year.   

Kristin Rogers 

2015 OFWIM President 
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BEST POSTER (TIE) 
Philip Marley, Missouri Department of Conservation 
òMapping the American Badgerõs Distribution and Range in Missourió 

BEST POSTER (TIE) 
Tim Bixler, Missouri Department of Conservation 
òUsing Satellite Telemetry to Facilitate Future Management of Missouri Elkó 

BEST PRESENTATION 
Keith Hurley, Nebraska Game and Parks Commission 
òThereõs a Word for That!ó 
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Thanks to the 2014 Conference Planning 
Committee, another great OFWIM 
Conference  is òin the bag.ó  Like past 
conferences, it was full of interesting 
technical presentations and workshops 
thanks to those who shared their 
knowledge and expertise. Of course, 
connecting with other professionals who 
speak your language and share your 
interests is really the core of OFWIM. 
Some of the most valuable interactions 
occurred outside the meeting rooms at one 
of the conference social events or on the 
field trips. Sunset Crater, Wupatki 
National Monument, and Oak Creek 
Canyon were truly spectacular (although 
with the thin air and bright sun, a few 
OFWIMmers got a little winded/baked).  
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